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Dear CWWA Membership and Stakeholders,
 
The  CWWA,  like  the  rest  of  the  Global  Community,  is  concerned  about  the  ongoing  Novel 
Coronavirus (COVID19) Pandemic. 
 
Following the last  meeting of  the CWWA Executive Council  held on 17th March,  2020,  the 
issues and impacts surrounding the virus were discussed. In particular, safety concerns in the 
leadup to our 29th Annual Conference and Exhibition which is scheduled to be hosted in St. 
Lucia from the 19th to 23rd October 2020.
 
We wish to advise everyone that we are closely monitoring the situation as it unfolds and will 
continue to work closely with the relevant Authorities, to disseminate pertinent information 
and support our community in every way we can.
 
We are also working with the St. Lucia Local Organising Committee for the Conference and 
the St. Lucian Government to ensure any decisions made related to the Conference are in line 
with their guidelines and restric�ons.
 
At  this  time  the  2020  Conference  &  Exhibition  is  still  scheduled  to  take place  as  planned. 
However  we will  notify  our  membership  and stakeholders  if  there  are  any  changes  and we 
thank you for your continued patience and support. Please do not hesitate to email us at the 
Secretariat if you have any ques�ons cwwa�secretariat@gmail.com
 
As  we  battle  the  spread  of  COVID19  together,  we  advise  that  you  continue  to  follow  all 
guidelines issued by the relevant Authori�es:
1. Wash hands with soap regularly or use alchohol based hand sani�zer if you cannot;
2. Avoid unnecessary interac�on and stay at home if you can, especially if you are ill;
3. Prac�ce social distancing by keeping at least 6 feet away from other persons;
4. Avoid sharing informa�on from unsubstan�ated sources.
 
Above  all,  remain  calm  and  do  your  part.  Fighting  the  spread  of  COVID19  is  a  community 
effort #doyourpart.
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Wayne Williams
Execu�ve Director
CWWA


